From: Berry, Sian (Councillor) Sent: 18 October 2018 14:35

To: Bell, Nick Subject:

Dear Nick,

I just wanted to add my voice to the support of the CAAC tree officer and residents to preserve the Yew at a Grove Terrace in Highgate Ward, where I am councillor.

It does seem to be unfair to yew trees in general to apply the strict criteria of visibility from the street as they are so slow growing, and this particular tree does offer screening benefits to surrounding homes at the back so does have wider significance than just to the property it is on.

I hope you can reconsider the decision and keep me updated on the case too.

Many thanks if so, and best wishes Sian

Get Outlook for iOS

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.